

ST IVES INFANT SCHOOL

SETTING SAIL FOR NEW HORIZONS



Newsletter 24.09.21



St Ives Infant and Nursery School

https://www.st-ives-inf.cornwall.sch.uk/web

Key Dates

Parents evenings – week beginning 18th October. Further details to follow shortly

Half Term 25th – 29th October

Achievers Assembly

My new, fully labelled hot chocolate trolley had its first outing today (photo on Facebook – if you would like to take a peek). It's a real hit with the children!

I have had the pleasure of sending out several Headteacher postcards to celebrate some outstanding behaviour, assembly contributions, attitude to learning and kindness since we returned to school!

We are very pleased to share our achievers for this week below

	Week ending 24.09.21		
Treen	Jamie		
Perran	Ralph		
Lamorna	Thomas		
Kynance	Elsa		
Gwithian	Acacia		
Godrevy	Betty		



Polite Request

Leisure Centre Car Parking

We have been asked by the leisure centre to remind parents not to park in the allocated staff parking spaces, this is marked and coned off (closest area to the path up to school). Thank you for your cooperation.

Individual Photographs

Tempest Photographers are booked to come in on the 2nd November. They have availability to take individual photographs on this day. We will send a reminder nearer the time.

<u>Health Information Booklet – Reception</u> Year

These can be obtained by accessing the link below. https://mailchi.mp/18026a07be64/child-health-programme-health-information-reception-year

After School Clubs

We are pleased to let you know that our offer of after school clubs will be shared next week. These will run from the week beginning 4th October and will run for 8 weeks.

Further details will be emailed out next week.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mrs Leisa Farrar